

Alabama Federation of Music Clubs



Marsha Harrow, President

January 2015

OFFICIAL CALL

TO: All AFMC Officers and Chairmen, District Junior Counselors, Senior Club Presidents, Life Members, other interested Federation members, and friends and guests.

The 2015 Winter Board meeting is called for Saturday, January 17, 2015 at the Riverwood Presbyterian Church

501 Rice Valley Road, North in Tuscaloosa.

State President Marsha Harrow will host the meeting.

Registration deadline: January 12, 2015

Send your check for \$15, made payable to Marsha Harrow, 807 Main Street, Greensboro, AL 36744 [1-334-624-4213 marshaharrow@gmail.com cell phone: 1-334-507-4310.]

9:30 registration, welcome refreshments

10:00 meeting

noon lunch

AFMC Officers should be prepared to give a brief report.

Division and Department Chairmen who wish to make a report or announcement

should notify the President a few days before the meeting in order to be put on the agenda.



Directions from Birmingham:

Take I-20 W/I-59 S to exit 73 for US-82/McFarland Blvd. Keep right at the fork; follow signs for Tuscaloosa/Downtown and merge onto US-82 W/McFarland Blvd E. Drive approx 4.5 miles and turn right onto Academy Dr. Turn left onto 26th St N/Rice Valley Rd N. **Destination will be on the left**